
 

SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM 

Community Development Department 

 
 
DATE: January 19, 2024 
 
TO: City Council 
 
FROM: Lindsay Hagan, Assistant Community Development Director 
 
SUBJECT: Correction to January 23, 2024 Council Report Item 7.3 

 
This memorandum is to correct an inadvertent error in the Council report dated January 23, 2024 
for Item 7.3, 2024 Gatekeeper Review Process, which was originally posted on January 18, 2024. 
 
The voting record at the December 12, 2023 Council hearing was incorrectly summarized as 
5-2 (Kamei and Abe-Koga voting no), in favor of adding a future agenda item for Council to 
provide formal direction to City staff on the Gatekeeper process for 2024, when the resulting 
vote was actually 4-3 in favor of adding a future agenda item with Councilmembers Kamei, 
Abe-Koga, and Matichak voting no. 
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